
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Board Memo 024-19: BME Supervisor RIF Impacts by USPS District 
 
Executive Board, 
 
Attached is Business Mail Entry (BME) Supervisor RIF information regarding the 
number of BME supervisor (EAS-17) positions being impacted (gaining and 
losing) by USPS Districts. Please share this information with your 
membership.  As additional BME RIF information becomes available it will be 
shared with you and posted on the NAPS Bulletin Board.  Please continue to 
review daily the Board Mail section of the NAPS website as that is where the 
initial BME Supervisor criteria and pending RIF was posted. Also, please find 
attached the recent correspondence. 
 
Thank you. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
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